SICAP Grant Aid

We would like to say a big thank you to Louth Leader Partnership for
its SICAP 2018 Grant Aid. This grant helped with the setting up of the IT

Equipment needed in our new Distribution Centre in Greenhills Industrial
Village.
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We would also like to thank Noirin for all her help in securing this grant.


http://dds4op.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/08/PART_1530989699882.jpeg

